From: Herlehy, Bridget A. [mailto:Bridget.Herlehy@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 9:06 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Training Attended

Good Morning Mr. Berlin,

I am writing to inform you that (6) six members from the Bureau of Organized crime attended FBI Safeguard Assessment on 23 August 2017 in Virginia.  All costs were covered by the Federal Bureau of Investigation, thereby no cost was incurred to the City of Chicago.  

Thank you,

P.O. Bridget Herlehy

Training Coordinator

Bureau of Organized Crime

Chicago Police Department

